
June 30, 2003

David C. Novak, Chair, CEO, & President

Yum! Brands, Inc.

1441 Gardiner Ln.

Louisville, KY 40213

Dear Mr. Novak:

I am writing on behalf of People for the Ethical Treatment of Animals (PETA) about the conditions in which

chickens for KFC are raised and slaughtered.

I understand that the chickens raised for your restaurants live their entire lives crammed into dark sheds with

countless other birds and that each bird lives on an amount of floor space roughly the size of a sheet of paper.

I was also surprised to learn that chickens from KFC suppliers routinely suffer broken bones from callous

handling when workers grab them by their legs and stuff them into crates for transportation. As an advocate

for the humane treatment of animals, I am writing to ask that you take steps to implement basic animal welfare

standards to ensure that these animals are afforded a more humane and less painful existence. 

I hope you’ll take PETA’s suggestions for improvement into serious consideration. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely,

Ryan Gosling

ryan gosling


